Legal Notice No. 49549

. PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the City of Lake Worth Beach’s Higtaric Resources
Preservation Board (HRPB) will conduet a meeting at 7 -Nun.h.Dix_ie Highway,
; Wadneodn_v,g May B, 2024, at 6:00 pm or soon thereafter

RPB Project #24.04 183: Consideration of a Certificate of Appropristoness

COA) for demolition of an existing carpart 4and construction of a new attachod

- garage at 534 Stuth Palmway, Tha-m!ﬁact.pmm iEa contributing resouree to

the South Palm Park Disttict and is loeated in the Single Family Residential (SFR)

Zoning District, The future land usa designation 14 Single Family Residential (SFR),
?GN-SB-&S%SZ?-OZ—OM-'GO!G.

- of i 3 -_ ) . ! - th i
the request is to: address neighborhood conce
togal counsel or a professional sorvices consultar

hedr ng, he or sho. will
need ! oadi purpase, he or she moy n wed
to ensure that a verbatim reco rd %, which record i
the testimony

ays before the hearing if th _-.- .
Publish: The Lake Worth Herald
April 25, 2094




